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TKO/Uniform
3rd October 2022

Dear Blaise Families

We continue to be blown away by the pride your children are taking in themselves and in particular their
uniform. Having the privilege to greet every student on the gate each morning, I am reminded everyday
that your children are the smartest in Bristol. I would like to extend my thanks to all the children and
families that have worked with us on rectifying any missing items of uniform, thus far we have worked
together to give out 200 pieces of uniform to students.

As the colder weather approaches I would offer support to all families as well as a gentle reminder of the
school's rules around hooded sweatshirts. This can be found in the Blaise High School Uniform and
Equipment Policy (click here) and is outlined below:

‘No hooded sweatshirts zipped or otherwise, fabric/knitted tops, cardigans, non academy jumpers,
sweatshirts, are permitted. These items will be confiscated and collected at the end of the day.’ Students can
collect the hoodies from student services, they don’t need to be collected by parents.

Our promise is that we will continue to be solution focused in everything we do. We will do this by
removing barriers for students and will support students who want to borrow jumpers in light of the colder
weather. Coats can be worn outside at all times and we encourage students to wear a coat to school.
Umbrellas can also be used outdoors, in line up and otherwise. Coats are not permitted to be worn inside
the school building and can be stored in student lockers or carried. No outdoor clothing is permitted to be
worn indoors.

The transformation in how students present themselves has been incredible to see and I would to once
again thank you all for your ongoing support. We truly do have the smartest children in Bristol.

Wishing you all a fantastic week.

Yours faithfully

Mr T Killigrew
Deputy Headteacher

Aspiration - Integrity - Pride
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